KONGRE & ORGANIZASYON

Istanbul, 17.12.2016

To whom it may concern,

First of all, on behalf of FIGUR, we would like to wish you all a belated Merry Christmas and
Happy New Year. '

We are aware that we have not sent the expected GC Annual Report for 2016 yet and apologise
for the inconvenience. We have been running late because of unforeseen circumstances and
therefore kindly ask for your understanding and patience.

Since there are Christmas and New Year holidays in between we would like to ask you to
extend our deadline until the 1st of February 2017 in order for us to have enough time to
prepare an accurate and extended Report.

We thank you very much in advance and hope to obtain your feedback soon.

With best wishes,
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